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Danbury Planning Board  

October 22nd, 2024 

Adopted 

The Danbury Planning Board met on Tuesday October 22nd, 2024 in accordance with the 

schedule adopted and posted. John Taylor called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and welcomed 

everyone present.  John asked if anyone had a conflict of interest and hearing none, proceeded 

with the meeting.   

Present: 

John Taylor, Chair  

Jim Phelps 

Anna Offen, clerk/alternate  

Mark Zaccaria, Vice Chair 

Not Present:  

Matthew Remillard, Secretary 

Ruby Hill, Selectmen ex-officio 

Gary Donoghue 

Guests: None 

 

John Taylor appointed Anna Offen to be a voting member of the Planning Board.  

 

The minutes from 10/8/24 were reviewed. Anna Offen made a motion to approve the minutes, 

Jim Phelps seconded. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

A discussion was held regarding the budget for 2025. Actual amounts spent were not included, so 

Anna will reach out for those to better understand the numbers spent for 2024. The budget 

discussion will resume at the next meeting. 

 

Ruby Hill sent an email to the Planning Board to inform them that the Board of Selectmen has 

received some complaints regarding noise in town and the lack of noise ordinances.  

 

There were no building permits to read into record.  

 

At 7:20pm Mark Zaccaria made a motion to adjourn, Jim Phelps seconded. Motion passed 

unanimously. 


